
 

 

Fresno Housing’s Invitation to Apply to the Moving to Work (MTW) Demonstration Program 

Fresno Housing (FH) has been invited to apply for the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development’s (HUD) Moving to Work (MTW) Demonstration. If chosen by HUD for the MTW 

program, Fresno Housing will be allowed to develop local policies to increase services to our residents 

and the availability of affordable housing in Fresno County. FH is considering applying to the MTW 

program under Cohort #2, which will test rent reform policies and their impacts on families. 

The purpose of this notice is to inform residents that Fresno Housing may apply for the MTW 

demonstration and to gather comments and suggestions from our residents as FH develops their 

MTW Plan. Fresno Housing has scheduled two meetings with residents/participants to discuss the 

MTW Demonstration Program. Residents from Fresno Housing’s Public Housing properties and 

participants in the Housing Choice Voucher program are invited to participate on the following dates: 

· Wednesday, October 14, 2020, at 5:00 pm 

Residents/participants may attend the virtual meeting by following the link below: 
https://zoom.us/j/99826868466?pwd=VktNYWQ0RXFlZWlYZTNtWFZHeFVoQT09 

Passcode: 912073 

Or iPhone one-tap:  US: +16699006833,,99826868466# 

Or Telephone: US: +1 669 900 6833; Webinar ID: 998 2686 8466; Passcode: 912073 

 

· Monday, November 2, 2020, at 5:00 pm  

 Residents/participants may attend the virtual meeting by following the link below: 
 https://zoom.us/j/97432458007?pwd=b0VTR1AvN1BYMUtpc3p6NEw3UXlyUT09 

 Passcode: 835423 

 Or iPhone one-tap:  US: +16699006833,,97432458007# 

 Or Telephone: US: +1 669 900 6833; Webinar ID: 974 3245 8007; Passcode: 835423 

Additionally, a public hearing will be held on the draft MTW plan at the FH Boards of Commissioners 

Meeting on November 17, 2020, at 5:00 pm. FH will continue to inform residents/participants as 

additional opportunities become available. FH will also be connecting with our community partners 

as plans develop. 

For more information about the MTW Demonstration Program and the rent reform policies, please 

visit www.fresnohousing.org/mtw 

If you have any questions or comments regarding Fresno Housing’s MTW participation, please send 

an email to mtw@fresnohousing.org 
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